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Hello.  My name is Celeste Cole. I live in Joseph, Wallowa County, Oregon.  I want to indicate my support for SB
580.  M44 cyanide bombs are dangerous to wildlife and poisonous in the food chain.  They have caused the death of
family pets and must be permanently banned.

Thank you for your consideration.

Warm regards,
Celeste Cole
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